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PUBLIC NOTICE 
NOTICE OF MODIFICATION 

TO ESTABLISH CHARGES FOR WATER FILLING STATION 
 
On or about June 12, 2024, BROWN COUNTY WATER UTILITY, INC. (BCWU) will file a 
modification with the INDIANA UTILITY REGULATORY COMMISSION (IURC) to set a 
minimum charge of $10.00 that will allow the user 525 gallons for each visit to the WATER 
FILLING STATION (WFS). Volumes purchased in excess of 525 gallons will be charged at the 
currently approved Small Commercial Users rate schedule. These new changes are expected to 
be approved on or about July 12, 2024. 
 
The proposed modifications are charges only for customers requesting portable water through its 
Water Filling Station Service and do not affect other retail water rates. 
 
Objections to BCWU’s request must be submitted to the Secretary of the Commission, 
INDIANA UTILITY REGULATORY COMMISSION, 101 West Washington Street, Suite 
1500E, Indianapolis, IN 46204, with a copy sent to the OFFICE OF UTILITY CONSUMER 
COUNSELOR, 115 West Washington Street, Suite 1500 S, Indianapolis, IN 46204. 
 
Under 170 IAC 1-6-7, the objection must be as follows: 
 
(1) In writing on: 
 A. Paper; or 
 B. Electronic format. 
(2) Based on a statement that at least one (1) of the following applies to the filing: 
 A. It is a violation of: 
  a. Applicable law; 
  b. A prior IURC order; or 
  c. An IURC rule. 
 B. Information in the filing is inaccurate. 
 C. The filing is: 
  a. Incomplete; or 
  b. Prohibited under 170 IAC 1-6-4. 
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